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1. Trustees Elizabeth Gossett and Maureen Trowbridge were re-elected for a second term. 

Trustee Bruce Barber was also elected.  He originally served as an appointed Trustee in 2020 
to fill a Board vacancy.  The tax levy increase was approved by a vote of 69-1. 

 
2. Congratulations to Dylan Gray the winner of the 9th annual summer reading logo contest.  This 

year’s theme is Oceans of Possibilities.  The kickoff for summer reading is Saturday, June 18th 
at 11:00 am. 

 
3. On display throughout the month of May and June will be the artwork of Patricia Heaton. 

 
4. T’ai Chi classes are returning to the library. Instructor John Burger will be hosting classes at the 

Community Center on Fridays from 10:30-11:30.  
 
5. Story time will be held on Thursdays at 11:00am at the Community Center.  No registration is 

required. 
 

6. Pages to Projects – Book Selection – I Survived the Japanese Tsunami by Lauren Tarshis. 
 

7. The Tween Book Club selection is –Kiki Kallira Breaks a Kingdom by Sangu Mandanna. 
 

8. The library continues to provide free delivery to Woodsedge. 
 

9. Book donations are now being accepted during open hours. Exceptions - textbooks, 
encyclopedias, Readers’ Digest Books, or magazines. Donation receipt forms are available. 

  
10. The library has an Empire Pass and passes to the Museum of the Earth and the Cayuga Nature 

Center available for check out. Board games, puzzles, story time kits, and STEAM kits are also 
available. 

 
11. The library is distributing free self-test COVID-19 kits, antibacterial wipes and N95 masks to 

Lansing households. 
 

12. The LCL’s Wi-Fi is not password protected.  The community is welcome to park in the lot to 
access the Internet.  

 
 


